RVAB  Playground Committee  SPRING/SUMMER NEWSLETTER
Welcome summer!
The Playground Committee is kicking off summer by announcing its new additions to Koltun Park.
 3 – toddler age bouncer/riders are currently being installed for our little ones to enjoy.
An adult fitness gym piece, which will appeal to teenagers and adults of any age.   You can now work on your own fitness while watching your children play in the playground.   
A new picnic table and benches is also being installed in addition to the 3 personalized  benches that were donated and installed last fall.
2 red metal trash containers and 1 blue recycle containers were also installed.
Forthcoming in the near future will be a Plaque on the pillars at the entrance of Koltun Park recognizing our donors and volunteers.
BOTTLE DRIVES
Bottle drives this summer are scheduled for July 8  & September 9.
Please have your donations ready for our volunteers to pick up by 9:30am on bottle drive days.   Thank-you.
The Playground Committee is now into its 6th year and the support of the beach community has been outstanding.   We have exceeded all goals with the help and efforts of many volunteers and donations.
However, we are now seeking individuals to carry on the momentum and keep our Playground Committee alive.   With little efforts, so much has been accomplished but there is so much more that could be done to further improve our recreation areas.   Bottle drives have been a rewarding fund raiser and it would be great to see the trend carry on.    
If you have an interest and a few hours to spare, the rewards are huge.   Any one of the committee members will tell you that it is not a big time commitment but an opportunity to make a difference .  Please contact any one of the Playground Committee members for more information.   Thankyou for your consideration.
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